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President’s Corner 
On behalf of President 
Joe Molinar, we’d like to 
extend our heartfelt 
appreciation to our out-
going Board of 
Directors; Secretary 
Roger Heidt, 
Membership Officer 
Margitta Vanwijk, and 
Member at Large 
Maurean Simmons.  
Also a big thank you to 
all the members volunteering to run for the board this year!  This was perhaps the 
largest slate of candidates we’ve had in several years. 

 

New 2015 CHNA Board of Directors 

In accordance with CHNA By-laws, elections for officers comprising the Board of 
Directors were held at our most recent General Membership Meeting on January 15, 
2015.  Here are the bios for your 2015 CHNA Officers: 

President Joe Molinar 
I was born and raised in El Paso, Texas.  After graduation from a local high school, I 
served four years in the U.S. Marine Corps and my last duty assignment was with 
HMX-1 at Quantico, Virginia.  I retired from the City of El Paso with over 22 years of 
service and a total of 28 years of service as a Texas peace officer.  My daughter is 
presently working and attending UTEP seeking her Master’s degree.  I continue 
working and serving the Castner Heights Neighborhood Association because 
together many good things can be accomplished for our community.  I was the first 
and past president of the General Maloney Neighborhood Association. 
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Vice-President Mark-Thomas Bray 
While I was a “military brat” as a child, moving every few years based on my 
father’s assignments, I basically grew up in Northeast El Paso.  After graduating 
from a local high school and UTEP, I was commissioned and served 11 years in the 
Army.  My ultimate assignment brought me to Fort Bliss as an Operations 
Research/Systems Analyst in the Air Defense School’s Directorate of Combat 
Developments.  When deciding where to purchase our home, I was naturally drawn 
to Northeast El Paso.  Checking with Region XIX, we determined the fantastic 
programs at Whitaker Elementary were right for our children.  Thus, we moved to 
Castner Heights and quickly discovered the “jewel of the northeast”.  Both our 
children graduated from Whitaker, Canyon Hills, and then Irvin High School.  Both 
my wife and I appreciate the friendly, safe and secure environment of Castner 
Heights, and feel it is therefore important to give a little back to our community 
through service.  This has led us to volunteer with the El Paso Humane Society 
Telethon and the Susan G. Komen Race for the Cure.  Additionally, this begins my 
fourth consecutive year as Vice President of your Board of Directors, where I believe 
we’ve made significant strides to improve our area.  I look forward to working with 
the other enthusiastic, competent Board members and volunteers on your behalf. 

Secretary Deborah Jaimes 
I’ve lived in this neighborhood since 1990, so I definitely feel it’s been home for 
quite a while.  I’m a retired R.N. but keep myself busy by taking classes at UTEP, 
working in the garden or (more importantly) hanging out and having fun with the 
family. I am a wife, mother and a very proud grandmother of six. Hubby and I have 
two cats and just recently adopted a German Shepherd/Labrador mix puppy that 
we’ve named Lassie. We are looking forward to training her as a Service Dog. We do 
like to travel when we can and our favorite destination is California and the Pacific 
Ocean, but I guess we are Desert Rats at heart. 

This is my first year serving as secretary for the Castner Heights Neighborhood 
Association. This is a very dynamic organization, and I’m proud to be a part of it. 
Castner Heights is a great neighborhood. We've raised our family here, and our 
grandkids are being raised here as well. As Dorothy would say... "There's no place 
like home..." 

Treasurer Tammy Mathis 
Born in South Boston, Virginia, Tammy Mathis lived in Virginia until age of 12.  Her 
mom remarried and they began the life of a military family.  Tammy lived in Hawaii 
for a year.  She also lived in Frankfurt, Germany.  She graduated from Frankfurt 
American High School in 1986.  She has a 26 year old son.  She is married to Bryan 
Mathis.  Bryan is retired from the Air Force.  She has five step children.  Her father 
in law Bruce Mathis retired from the El Paso Police Department after 21 years of 
service.  She’s proud of her father in law becoming the first African-American to be 
promoted to the rank of detective. 

She moved to El Paso in 1989 and now calls El Paso home.  She is a Department of 
Defense Civil Service employee of 26 years.  She is currently serving as the 
Financial Manager for the privatized housing program at Fort Bliss.  She serves as 
the Army’s liaison to ensure the privatized housing program stays financially 
healthy.  She also ensures that the private partner is providing the Soldier and his 
family a well maintained home away from home. 

Tammy was also employed as a Budget Analyst at Fort Bliss for eight years.  She 

CHNA Mission 
Statement 

To preserve and 
improve the quality of 
life within the Castner 
Heights Neighborhood 
by fostering strong 
relationships, respect 
for cultural diversity, 
and pride among the 
residents.  The 
Castner Heights 
Neighborhood 
Association (CHNA) 
shall provide an 
organized and unified 
voice to outside 
entities and empower 
the residents of 
Castner Heights to 
identify community 
needs and initiate 
positive change 
through community-
based problem 
solving. 

 

 

 

CHNA Vision 

A community-based, 
resident driven forum 
resolved to respect 
ourselves and our 
neighborhood in order 
to sustain a clean, 
safe, friendly and 
secure environment 
for all our residents. 

P a g e  | 2 



Castner Heights Neighborhood Association Newsletter – March 2015 
executed the budgets for organizations that kept Fort Bliss operating on a day to 
day basis.  During those eight years she received several certificates of achievement 
and a Commander’s coin.  She’s very proud to have received the Achievement 
Award for Civilian Service signed by the Fort Bliss Garrison Commander in 2013. 

In 1989, she began her career with Morale, Welfare and Recreation (MWR) at Fort 
Bliss.  She held several positions within MWR from clerk, to administrative assistant, 
to supply supervisor to finally Program Manager.  She worked for MWR for 17 years 
and she’s beyond proud to have received the Commander’s Award for Civilian 
Service in 2006 signed by the Fort Bliss Garrison Commander.  She’s has nine years 
to go before she can even think about retiring but if the first 26 years have been 
this grand she might stay another 26 years. 

Tammy recently completed the Department of Defense Financial Management 
Course.  She is now a Department of Defense Certified Financial Manager.  In 2014 
she attended Whitman School of Management at Syracuse University where she 
completed the Executive Comptroller Course.  She has completed the Planning, 
Programming, Budgeting, and Execution Department of the Army course instructed 
by Graduate School USA, Washington, D.C. 

Tammy is a member of two bowling clubs.  She is the treasurer for one of them.  
She has also served as vice president for a bowling club.  She participates in the 
Susan G. Koman Breast Cancer Run annually and other events that raise money for 
cancer research.  Her mom is a stage 4 breast cancer survivor.  She has been in 
remission for two years.  She has also lived in El Paso for 26 years.  

Tammy has volunteered at the Women’s Homeless Shelter, collected/delivered toys 
to children at Christmas, and has volunteered at the El Paso Zoo.  She also 
volunteers to work the Humane Society Telethon annually.  She’s outgoing, 
organized, competitive, and enjoys giving back to the community.  She’s pleased to 
be a member of the Castner Heights Neighborhood Association and to hold the 
position of treasurer. 

Membership Kendra Bray 
I grew up in Bellevue, Washington then served in the military for three years.  Met 
my future husband at church and we married a year after I got out of the military.  I 
started my civil service career in 1979 at the Fort Bliss commissary.  I have worked 
for a short time at the Fort Bliss Federal Credit Union (now called First Light Federal 
Credit Union) while waiting to get back into federal service when we returned from a 
tour in Germany.  Our son and daughter graduated from Whitaker Elementary, 
Canyon Hills Middle and Irvin High schools.  I believe in working to strengthen my 
community and have volunteered over the past fifteen years with the El Paso 
Humane Society Telethon and the past eleven years with the Susan G Komen Race 
for the Cure.  Additionally I served as Financial Officer for the Irvin High School 
Band Boosters for four years while our daughter was a member of the band.  Most 
recently, I was the Castner Heights Neighborhood Association Treasurer.  I believe 
the Castner Heights neighborhood is the best in El Paso. 

Member-at-Large Carl Smith 
I'm Carl Smith, your new Member-At-Large for CHNA.  I came to El Paso ten years 
ago-at that time I was teaching secondary choral music in El Paso public schools.  
Prior to coming to El Paso, I taught music education at a Wisconsin university and 
an Alabama university.  Prior to those jobs I taught public school choral and K-12 
music in Arkansas, Colorado, and immediately prior to coming to El Paso I taught in 

Next CHNA General 
Membership 
Meeting: 

Thursday, April 16, 
2015 at 6:30 p.m. 

Northeast Regional 
Command Center’s 
Community Room 

Jethro Hills Municipal 
Annex 

9600 Dyer Street 

Corner of Dyer Street 
and Will Ruth Ave 

Guest Speaker: Mr. 
Gary Sapp, Executive 
Vice President of Hunt 
Companies, Inc. 
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other parts of Texas. 

For the last six years I taught music at El Paso Community College.  I organized and 
conducted a community chorus; at the present time the chorus is rehearsing for a 
Spring 2015 performance at the Northeast Library, at 9600 Dyer on Saturday, May 
30, 3:00 PM.  Free admission! 

I conduct the choir at my wife's church also.  I'm interested in getting children 
involved in activities of CHNA.  I think children are the key to a long-lasting 
neighborhood association as strong as CHNA! 

All my academic degrees are in either vocal music education (bachelor's) or choral 
music education (master's and doctorate).  I look forward to working with the Board 
and you for the continued improvement of our CHNA. 
 

 

Medical ID Theft 
By Dr. Bill Davitt, Board Certified Eye MD & CHNA 
Business Member 

It just happened and apparently medical info brings more per 
name on the black market than even credit card numbers.  
Let's start with things you should know. 

Cash paying patients seeing doctors who keep paper charts 
are SAFE.  Unless someone breaks into the doctor's office 
and ransacks his/her chart room. 

The rest of you are at risk.  Even if your doctor uses paper charts, if you want your 
visit paid by an insurance company, the doctor has to file a claim.  Very few 
insurances permit paper claims.  Usually the claim is sent and stored electronically 
and therefore at risk for hacking.  That's your name, address, date of birth, 
diagnosis, visit date, and policy number.  If you're a Medicare patient, your identifier 
contains your social security number.  If your doctor follows the mandate and keeps 
electronic records, just about everything about you can be exposed. 

WHAT TO DO? 
Clark Howard, a nationally syndicated radio host, says a CREDIT FREEZE is one way 
to go.  This makes it impossible for anyone to open accounts and run up big bills in 
your name.  Details are at clarkhoward.com.  Please know I don't have any 
connection with Clark.  I just follow his guidelines and have never gotten into 
trouble. 

Also consider checking with your bank to see how they prevent a stranger from 
claiming to be you and attempting withdrawals. 

And if you bank online, ask about TWO STEP AUTHENTICATION.  Kim Komando at 
Komando.com has some tips on how to do that. 

BOTTOM LINE:  In truth, your private information will get where it doesn't belong.  
So be defensive now!  Fix it so your info is useless and the crook goes to the next 
name on his list. 

                                        Dr. William F Davitt,  NE Ophthalmologist 

 

Cash paying 
patients seeing 
doctors who keep 
paper charts are 
generally SAFE. 

 

The rest of you are 
at risk. 
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An artistic rendering of the western 
entrance to the Metro 31 development off 
of Diana Street, coming to Northeast El 

Paso in the next few years. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Former Northpark (Northgate) Mall Site to 
Become ‘Metro31’ 

El Paso’s City Council approved plans for a 31-acre transit-oriented 
mixed-use project slated for the former Northpark Mall site at the 
corner of Dyer Street and Diana Drive.  The project, submitted by El 
Paso-based Hunt Companies, Inc. (Hunt) and called “Metro 31”, will 
employ SmartCode development and will consist of 325 units of 
Class A apartments, 80 units of affordable senior housing and 48 

Live/Work units featuring contemporary open floor plans and upscale finishes with 
resort-style amenities – according to Hunt’s website. 

The property's uses can roughly be 
categorized into three areas, the largest 
being the residential section that takes up 
nearly the eastern half of the development. 
The central area and southwest corner 
contain mainly retail and office uses, and 
the northwest corner is dedicated to transit 
and includes a Sun Metro BRIO terminal for 
northeast bus rapid transit with covered 
parking for commuters and a transit plaza 

Your CHNA 

Membership 

makes you eligible 

to joint White 

Sands Federal 

Credit Union 
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offering transfers to regional and area destinations.  According to Gary Sapp, 
Executive Vice President of Hunt Companies, Inc., the intent is for Metro 31 to not 
only be the best development in the Northeast, but for it to be the best development 
in the entire city of El Paso. 

Site plan data shows the project includes 135,115 square feet of retail space and 
approximately 100,000 square feet of office space. Included in the retail area is a 
50,000 square foot grocery store.  Sapp said tenets weren’t being solicited during 
the early planning stages with the City.  Since the plans were approved this past 
December, Hunt has initiated aggressive recruiting. 

Currently, the site is bordered 
on the east and south sides with 
open drainage channels.  These 
will be converted into 
landscaped “urban arroyos” with 
trail access for pedestrians.  
Additionally, the plans call for 
numerous water management 
elements such as storm water 
harvesting from roofs and 
garages; cistern storage for 
irrigation; pervious paving for 
groundwater recharge and will 

serve as a model for future development in our arid region. 

The development documents also include 
a phasing plan, indicating the project will 
go up in five phases. Phase 1 includes 
building streets, parks, and other 
infrastructure; Phase 2 will see the 
construction of the majority of market-
rate apartment buildings as well as the 
transit facility; and Phase 3 involves 
construction of the grocery store. 

Phase 4 includes construction of the 
retail/office structures, some of which will 
include loft apartments on the upper 
floors. And Phase 5 will see construction 
of the affordable housing apartments.  

Vertical construction may not be seen for 
a few years, according the development 
agreement's timeline. Completion of 
Phase 1's infrastructure is tentatively scheduled for June of 2017. However, the 
agreement also states that phases may be completed in any order and concurrently 
if needed. 

The ultimate design of the project may also change, with final design documents 
due on September 1, 2015. 

 

 

Architectural 

Character and 

Design 

Through its varied 

massing, diverse 

frontages, and 

architectural 

variety, the Metro 

31 plan envisions a 

vibrant mixed-use 

village that captures 

the visual interest of 

its residents and 

users, while offering 

rich opportunities 

for places to shop, 

live, work and be 

entertained for all El 

Pasoans. 
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Get Ready for the Texas Two Step 
The state of Texas recently (March 1, 2015) 
stopped issuing vehicle inspection stickers as part 
of its migration to a “Two Steps, One Sticker” 
inspection and registration program.  Under this 
new system, Texas vehicle owners will need to 

pass inspection prior to renewing their registration.  As a result of Texas House Bill 
2305 passed during the 83rd legislative session, vehicle owners will now be issued 
one sticker as proof of inspection and registration.  Inspection stations will no longer 
issue inspection stickers.  The Texas Department of Motor Vehicles (DMV), the Texas 
Department of Public Safety (DPS), and the Texas Commission on Environmental 
Quality (TCEQ) will cooperatively administer the Two Steps, One Sticker program. 

The Texas DMV sends a renewal notice to vehicle owners 90 days prior to 
registration expiration.  The renewal notice breaks out the registration fee, any local 
(county) fees, and mailing fees.  Renewals can be done through the mail, in person 
at the county or a contract location, or online. 

This first year of the program will be a transition period to allow vehicles’ inspection 
and registration expiration dates to align.  During this period (now through February 
29, 2016), a vehicle having a current (unexpired) vehicle inspection at time of 
registration will be allowed to register.  This will facilitate syncing of the registration 
and inspection expirations within the 90 day window in the second year.  
Commercial vehicles will continue to follow the current annual inspection 
requirement, and will not be affected by the 90 day registration window.  DMV 
renewal notices will now contain a line item for state portion of the inspection fees.  
Remember that a current, passing inspection is required for registration renewal. 

Going forward beginning in the second year of the program (March 2016 and 
beyond), all vehicles, with the exception of those required to obtain a commercial 
inspection, will be required to obtain a passing inspection within 90 days of their 
registration expiration.   Your inspection and registration will expire at the end of the 
month shown on your registration sticker.  Registration will still be available through 
the mail, in person at the county or contract location, or online. 

The Texas DMV touts four benefits to “Two Steps, One Sticker”.  Once your current 
expiration dates are synched, you just have one sticker with one expiration date.  
This results in less clutter and a better view – you just have the familiar blue-
bordered registration sticker in the corner of your windshield.  Because a passing 
vehicle inspection is a requirement to renew your registration, more Texans will 
comply with the safety and emissions testing laws, resulting in safer and more 
environmentally-sound cars on the road.  And finally, with inspection stickers no 
longer needed under “Two Steps, One Sticker,” this change will eliminate the risk of 
inspection sticker fraud and theft. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Motorist 
Information  
Step One  
Pass a vehicle inspection 
and retain the vehicle 
inspection report issued 
by the station.  

Step Two 
Renew your annual 
registration by mail, online 
or in person, and your 
inspection status will be 
verified electronically. A 
passing inspection is 
required for registration.  

If your vehicle passed 
inspection, but the system 
is unable to electronically 
verify it, simply present 
your valid, passing 
inspection report (VIR) at 
the time of registration. 
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Next Elections 
in El Paso 

Early voting: 
Mon, Apr 27, 2015 – 
Tue, May 5, 2015 

Election day:      
Sat, May 9, 2015 

City of El Paso 

Environmental 

Services 

Division’s (ESD) 

Earth Day 

Celebration – 

“Keep EP Green” 

 

 

Sat, April 4, 2015 

10 am – 2 pm 

 

Memorial Park 

Reserve 

3100 Copper Ave 
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CHNA MOVES to Clean-up Neighborhood 
By Joe Molinar, CHNA President 

Once again, the Castner Heights Neighborhood 
Association partnered up with UTEP Project MOVE to 
conduct a clean-up in the Castner Heights community on 
Saturday, February 28, 2015.   

UTEP students, CHNA members and CHNA board 
members volunteered their time early that morning to 
clean up the following sites: 

1. Todd Ware Park at 4600 Rutherford Drive 
2. 4600 block of Maureen Circle 
3. 4500 block of Croton Circle  
4. 9200 block of Stonewall  
5. 9100 block of Gateway Blvd North 

The following CHNA board members and members volunteered their time during the 
clean-up: 

Mrs. Regina Macioch 
Mrs. Regina Meigel 
Dr. Richard Teschner 
Mr. Richard Chase 
Mrs. Carletta Wright 
Mr. Danny Perez 
Mrs. Tammy Mathis – CHNA Treasurer 
Mrs. Kendra Bray – CHNA Membership 
Officer 
Mr. Mark-Thomas Bray – CHNA Vice 
President 
Mr. Joe Molinar – CHNA President 
16 UTEP MINERS!  (Josh McFarland, 
Amanda Oswald, Felix Ziwu, Stephanie 
Ray, Mercedes Navarro-O’Hara, Andre Llanos, Richard Alfaro, Sandra Hardy, 
Jonathan Lucero, Collin Gray, Matthew Fox, Matt Hiebing, Jacqueline Engel, Ian 
Capelle, Allison Mast, and Kyle Deatrick) 

After the clean-up, everyone was treated to a picnic-style lunch which consisted of 
hot dogs, condiments, chips, water, fruit snacks, and ice cream.  

This clean-up would not have been successful without the generous commitment 
and donations from the following groups and individuals: 
The University of Texas at El Paso – Dr. Diana Natalicio (UTEP President) 
Mr. Josh McFarland – UTEP graduate student and Vice President of American 
Association of Petroleum Geologists 
Mr. Felix Ziwu – UTEP graduate student and American Association of Petroleum 
Geologists 
Sam’s Club #6246 and Rachel Maynes (club manager) 
The City of El Paso – Environmental Services Division and Ms. Romie Ruiz 
(Partnerships and Public Programs coordinator) 
Price’s Creameries –  Irene Pistella  

 

   

  

   

    

     

  

 

   

Collected during 

this clean-up: 

• Four truckloads 
of bagged trash 

• A discarded 
Christmas tree 

• A large wooden 
door 

• A discarded 
swimming pool 
ladder 

 

All of the trash 

collected was 

properly disposed 

of at the Citizen’s 

Collection site 

 

Miner 

Opportunities 

for 

Volunteer 

Experiences 
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Easy Way to Invest in Our Future 
As Whitney Houston told us in her 1986 rendition of the Michael Masser/Linda Creed 
song Greatest Love of All, “… the children are our future.  Teach them well and let 
them lead the way.” 

Decades of research established the criticality of 
childhood mental, emotional and social development 
on future success for our kids.  However, scholastic 
funding has struggled to keep up with the increasing 
demands.  One way to help get additional funding to our local school without 
resorting to increased taxes is to support Whitaker Elementary School’s participation 
in two commercial programs:  Box Tops for Education and Labels for Education. 

Box Tops for Education is a program administered by 
General Mills, Incorporated – the American multinational 
manufacturer of consumer foods, headquartered near 
Minneapolis, Minnesota.  Established in 1880 to produce 
Gold Medal Flour, General Mills has increased their brand 
portfolio to include many cereals, baking products, snacks, 

frozen foods, meals, and yogurt. 

General Mills started the Box Tops for Education program in 1996 and has since 
partnered with Boise (makers of office paper, labels, and wood pulp products), 
Expedia (the on-line travel company), Hanes, Hefty, Horizon Organics (producers of 
organic dairy products), Land O’ Lakes, Walmart and Ziploc. 

This program works by having families and community members collect box tops on 
hundreds of products described above and providing them to the school’s Box Tops 
Coordinator who will send them in to be redeemed for cash.  Each Box Top is worth 
10 cents, but that adds up quickly.  Checks are mailed to the school twice a year, in 
April and December.  Occasionally, stores hold promotions where they give away 
extra Box Tops at checkout. 

Labels for Education is a program administered by the 
Campbell Soup Company, headquartered in Camden, New 
Jersey.  Established in 1869 to produce canned tomatoes, 
vegetables, jellies, soups, condiments and minced meats; 
it has grown into a global food company with an expanded 
brand portfolio that extends beyond soup to foods such as 
cookies, crackers, biscuits, beverages, carrots and 

dressings, baby food, broths, pasta sauces and Mexican sauces.  The Campbell Soup 
Company started the Labels for Education program in 1973 and has since partnered 
with several other companies, including Diamond Foods, Post Foods, Glad (makers 
of trash bags and plastic food storage containers), Société Bic (commonly known 
simply as Bic – makers of disposable consumer products such as pens, lighters, 
razors, and printed paper products), and the Dannon Company (the American 
division of Groupe Danone – makers of dairy products, waters, early life nutrition 
products, and medical nutrition products). 

This program works by having families and community members collect UPCs and 
beverage/sauce caps from over 2,500 products from the companies listed above to 
earn schools points that can be redeemed for arts, athletics, and academics 
merchandise. 

Simple 

Participation 

• Shop as you 

normally do 

• Locate and clip 

participating 

product UPCs 

beverage/sauce 

caps or Box Top 

Coupon 

• Turn them in to 

Whitaker 

Elementary 

School office 

 

No extra 

fundraising, 

buying or selling 

required 
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Through both of these programs, it is easy to support Whitaker Elementary.  Simply 
shop as you normally do, clip the participating product UPCs, beverage/sauce caps 
or Box Top Coupons; and give them to Whitaker’s office staff for the respective 
program coordinators.  The Box Tops for Education coupons and Labels for 
Education UPCs/caps can be collected throughout the year, benefiting Whitaker 
Elementary and there is no extra fundraising, buying or selling required.  This 
simple, easy act will help increase Whitaker Elementary School’s resources to apply 
towards materials and activities not covered in the school budget in order to 
enhance the education of our children – the future.   As the late Miss Houston sang, 
“Give them a sense of pride to make it easier. “ 

 

 

 

Let’s All Pitch 

In To Get Our 

Park Ready For 

The Summer!! 

 

 

CHNA will meet at 

Todd Ware Park.  

More details to be 

published later 
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Please 

consider 

patronizing 

our Business 

Members 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CHNA Business and Selected Honorary Members 

 

Club 54, 
4875 Rutherford Drive 
El Paso, Tx 79924 
915-755-9977 
Petra Luoma – Owner 

 

WM. Davitt, Eye M.D. 
8815 Dyer, Suite 130 
El Paso, Tx 79904 
915-757-3937 
wfdavitt@juno.com  

 

Flags Across America 
P.O. Box 640112 
El Paso, Tx 79904 
915-751-8718 
Jimmy K. Melver 
jkmelver@yahoo.com 
www.ElPasoFlag.org 

 

Legacy Construction 
9865 Taj Mahal St 
El Paso, Tx 79924 
915-860-2700 
legacyconstruction@live.com 

 

LPL Financial, Freedom Financial Services 
4545 Hondo Pass Drive, Suite C 
El Paso, Tx  79904 
915-755-4180 
Robert Sweet - Financial Advisor 

 

Princess House 
8832 Ankerson Street 
Apt #5 
El Paso, Tx 79904 
915-242-5058 
Alicia Hernandez 

 

Sam’s Club 
7001 Gateway Blvd W. 
El Paso, Tx  79925 
915-771-0004 
Rachelle Maynes – Manager 

 

State Farm 
10318 McCombs Avenue 
El Paso, Tx  79924 
915-881-4956 
James Cuilty – Agent 
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Castner Heights 
Neighborhood 
Association 
 

P.O. Box 24072 
El Paso, Tx 
79914-0072 

 

CHNA.elp.tx@gmail.
com 

 

 

We’re on the Web! 

www.castnerheights
.org 

 

Like us on 
Facebook 

www.facebook.com/CH
NAelpaso 

 

 

 

 

 

Editor: 

Mark-Thomas Bray 
 

 

Sun City Security Services, Inc. 
9155 Dyer Street 
Suite B-90 
El Paso, Tx 79924 
915-751-6811 
 

 

Walgreens 
9428 Dyer Street 
El Paso, Tx 79924 
915-751-2494 
malaproductions@icloud.com 
Mark Lopez – Manager 
 

 

Western Tech 
9451 Diana Drive 
El Paso, Tx 79924 
915-566-9621 
Mary Cano, Exec-VP/Campus Director 
 

 

Western Tech 
9451 Diana Drive 
El Paso, Tx 79924 
915-566-9621 
Mary Cano, Exec-VP/Campus Director 
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